
PURSTON INFANT SCHOOL 
Nunn’s Lane, Featherstone 

Tel:  01977 704344                                 

www.purstoninfants.co.uk 

 

 

29th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 Christmas Card Competition  
 

If your child would like to create a Christmas card at home for their class we will send a sheet of card home 

for you to use alongside any other materials you would like to use from home. 

 

The cards can be brought in to school and put on display so we can pick a winner of the best designed card, 

all cards need to be in school by Wednesday, 15th December 

 

The winners will be chosen and announced on Friday, 17th December.  

 

If your child would like to take part in the creative activity please fill in the replay slip and return it back to 

school by Friday, 3rd December.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs L Attwood  

Parental Inclusion Lead 

 

 

The Designated Senior Lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Philip Barnett, supported by 

the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne and Family Support Worker, Kerry Dyas.   

                           Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

 

Child’s name   ………………………………   Class ………………..…………….. 

 

I would like to enter the Christmas card competition. 

 

Signed …………………………….Parent/Carer          Date ………………………….. 

 

 

 

 

 


